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  July 1st, 2015, Confucius Institute at University of Nairobi gave a warm welcome to the visit of 

Guo Ce, commercial counselor of Embassy Of The People’s Republic Of China in The Republic 

of Kenya. 

   Mr. Guo Ce chatted with the teachers in CIUoN about their life and work in Kenya, and 

brought several scholarship programs given by the Chinese government for the students and 

staffs in University of Nairobi. 

  He hoped that these programs could make contributions to the communication of the two 

countries in various aspects and give more opportunities for students and staffs in the University 

of Nairobi to study in China. 
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